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W. N. Grigsby
Buried At Shiloh
Friday Afternoon

Funeral services were held at
shiloh Baptist Chilrcb Monday
for William M. Grigsby, 82, who
passed away at his home near
Dogue on June 13, after a lin
gering illness.

Born in this county in 1877,
Mr. Grigsby was the sofi of the
late William F. and Lucina Hud
son Grigsby. An active member
of Shioh Baptist Church for 70
years, he was operator of a large
farm near** Dogue.
He is also survived by his wife,

Mrs. Lucy B. Grigsby and a num
ber of nieces and nephews.
The Rev. Ted Reynolds, pastor

of the church, assisted by the
Rev. John B. Hodge, a former
pastor, conducted the services.
Last rites and comthittal were
by the Daughters of America,
King George Council No. 26.

Pallbearers were A. B. Stroth
er W. K. Magruder, Charles
Scott, Richard McGiflniss, John
Pollock Jr. and Lewis lowland.
Honorary pallbearers were

members of Shiloh Church and
the King George Ruritan Club.

Burial was in the Łhurch ceme

tery.


